

St. Paul's R. C. Primary School

Wolviston Mill Lane, Billingham, TS22 5LU Telephone 01642 360022 Fax 01642 651611



Headteacher: Mrs. S. Sinclair

Email. stpaulsrc.school@stockton.gov.uk Website. www.stpaulsrc.org.uk

Tuesday 7th November, 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are really excited to announce that 'More than Dance' will be working in school with Key Stage 2 pupils on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December 2017.

'More than Dance' have extensive experience of delivering high quality creative programmes in schools. Dance is the tool used by the company to encourage growth and development in areas of self-esteem, selfconfidence, self-expression and self-awareness as well as communication.

Using a fusion of dance styles to enable pupils to be creative with their body, mind and spirit, 'More than Dance' will work with all pupils across the key stage to deliver "A Story to Tell." The Christmas story will come to life and will be shared with energy and hope. Dance, music, prayers and symbols will be used to create an atmosphere of joy and celebration.

We are looking forward to a highly recommended two days, which will culminate in the children from Key Stage 2 performing for the rest of the school. We also hope to use part of the production during our Carol Service on 19th December so that our families can share in this event.

A voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child will contribute towards the cost of this company working with us. Payments can be made by logging onto your ParentPay account. If contributions are not sufficient to cover the cost of this visit then we will follow school policy and the event will be cancelled. Full refunds will be given to children who have paid. In the event of a child missing the event, for whatever reason, unfortunately we are unable to offer refunds.

Many thanks

Mrs S Sinclair

5.C.Sucla

Headteacher